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31st March 2025 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 4 visit the Oriental Museum - Durham 

 

As part of our Ancient Egypt history topic we will visit the Oriental Museum in Durham on Thursday 

1st May 2025. The children will spend the day taking part in a wide range of fun and engaging 

activities which will support learning in the classroom.  

Children will travel to and from the venue by coach with staff from St James and will return in time 

for normal home time arrangements. Children should wear their full St James uniform on the day 

with comfortable shoes and a waterproof coat. Children should have a packed lunch with them on 

the day, if your child is in receipt of Free School Meals and you would like school to provide this 

please let us know as soon as possible so that we can ask Sara to prepare this. 

The subsidised cost of this trip is £11.50 and this includes all transport and admission fees. Please 

give permission and provide payment for this trip via your ParentPay account. A reminder that we 

want every child to be given this opportunity. We will be happy to chat to anyone that feels 

they may need support, please just get in touch. 

We are sure that this will be a fantastic experience for our children. 

Kind regards, 

 
Mrs Conroy 
Year 4 Class Teacher 
 

 ST JAMES CATHOLIC 
PRIMARY SCHOOL, HEBBURN 

 

mailto:info@stjameshebburn.co.uk

